
Who are we?
The ALRC is an independent statutory body.
We make recommendations to the Australian Government 
about how to reform the law.

What is the Inquiry about?
We are inquiring into how the justice system responds to 
sexual violence. This means identifying problems in existing 
responses and developing recommendations for reform.

Why are we consulting?
We want to hear from a wide range of voices. 
Your diverse perspectives and experiences will inform our 
recommendations to Government. 

Who do we want to hear from?
Anyone is welcome to make a submission.
We are particularly interested in hearing from people who have 
encountered the justice system’s response to sexual violence.

Where can I read the full Issues Paper?
The full Issues Paper is available at our website: 
www.alrc.gov.au/publication/jrsv-issues-paper-2024/

How do I make a submission?
• Using the online response form at: www.alrc.gov.au
• By email to: jrsv@alrc.gov.au
• By post to: PO Box 209, Flinders Lane VIC 8009

What happens next?
We will review and consider all submissions.
Wherever possible, we will seek further feedback from 
stakeholders before finalising our recommendations.

What is the deadline for making a submission?
Friday 24 May 2024
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